
VILLAGE OF PORT DICKINSON 
Work Session 

November 27, 2012 
5:00pm 

 
Officers Present:  Mayor   Kevin M. Burke 

Trustees James DeGennaro 
 Michael Cashman  

Richard Felo 
Clerk Susan Fox 

    Treasurer  Cheryl Miller 
Absent   Trustee  Robert Aagre 
 
 
Trustee Cashman   

 Joe Fronda will be done on 11/30 and will be on call for snow removal and 
coverage for vacations or illness. 
 

Mayor Burke 

 There will be a meeting on 12/5 on the Elevator Project with engineer, architect 
and contractor 

 There continues to be a problem with vehicles parking between the sidewalk and 
the street. The current Code requires the offender to receive a 30-day notice 
which is not a timely solution to the infraction. Trustees will review the section of 
Code that pertains to parking on Mill St. and discuss at next meeting. 

 ISO insurance review will be done in December. All parties should be prepared to 
answer questions.  
 
 
 

  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Susan E. Fox, Village Clerk 


